From: una easu [

Sent: 21 March 2018 17:10
To: Planning; PlanningCommittee; planningcommittee@csmden.gov.uk
Subject: Re Planing Application for the Holiday Inn 2017/6967/P

FAO Mr Jaspreet Chana

FAO Mr Jaspreet Channa

To The London Borough of Camden Development Control Team,

| object yo the above plannning application on the following grounds:

1. I was in the top form of the Junior School of South Hampstead High School, and a scholar for 7 years in the senior
school and the six florrs of the proposed erection of the Holiday Inn in the proposed application should not be
overlooking the playing area of South Hampstead High School Junior Schoal - what horror if paedophiles
congreagated on the sixth floor.

2. 1 am the long Leaseholder of 7 Frognal Court and the proposed planning application

a) should not interfere with car parking for the residents of Frognal Court - | have had enough trouble particularly over
the last two years with deliveries and taxicard taxi pickups organised by Camden(beng disabled)

b) and should not proveide disturbance to us and our buildings.
With kind regards

Lina Basu
DIC BSc(Hons) MSc C Eng MBCS CITP



